
  

 

Borough of Telford & Wrekin 

The Council proposes to make the Borough of Telford and Wrekin, Bellmans Yard, Newport 
(Temporary Prohibition of Pedestrians) Order 2019 in order to undertake remedial works. The order 
becomes operational from the 3/11/19. The following Rd is affected: Bellmans Yrd, Newport in its 
entirety. There is no diversion as Bellmans Yard is a no through road. The maximum duration is 18 
months, but the works are expected to be completed by the 03/11/19. Jonathan Eatough, Assistant 
Director: Governance, Procurement & Commissioning  
Temporary Road Closure Notice TC3-0215   24/10/19. TWC LP 02365 


